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Comments: I fully support withdrawal of the proposed F3 Exploratory Mining in the Jenny Gulch Project. I have

spoken with a Hydrologist and two Geology Professors from the SD School of Mines and they assure me that this

drilling would affect the water supply in the Black Hills  This 1872 Law needs to be changed, so that Companies

from Foreign Countries (ie; Canada, Australia, Chile, etc) cannot come here and remove millions of dollars worth

of American Resources and destroy the land and water in America. Stop Commercial Mining in the Black Hills

National Forest!!!


